Septembor 28, 1945

Mr. Artiar lorse

Graduate Manager of Athletics
De Paul 'miversity '
2256 Sheffield Avenue
Ciiicago, Illinois

Dear Art:

I am afraid that our team this year will not e

of competitive caliber to take on bigtime teams like
De Paul. Maybe next year, Art.

I thank you for offering the dates on these
top flight attractions. With very best personal
ragﬂ.rdﬂi 1 all, | |

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach

8

FCA: 1M



